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Sally Munk

From: Alder, David <David.Alder@casa.gov.au>
Sent: Thursday, 27 October 2022 11:55 AM
To: Jess Fountain
Cc: Sally Munk
Subject: RE: Notice of Exhibition – Woodlawn Advanced Energy Recovery Centre 

(SSD-21184278) CASA Comment - no issues [SEC=OFFICIAL]

OFFICIAL 
 
F22/17163-20 

 
 
Jess 
CASA has no objections to, and no recommended conditions for the Woodlawn Advanced Energy Recovery Centre. 
There are no Aviation Safety implications. 
As advised by CASA in Appendix E to Appendix O of the EIS: 
The site is approximately 31km from Goulburn Aerodrome and not runway aligned. 
The site is approximately 39km from Canberra Aerodrome and not runway aligned. 
There are no strategic Helicopter Landing Sites in the area. 
The site is a long way past the extremities of any Obstacle Limitation Surfaces. 
Also, there are mountain ranges between the site and Goulburn and Canberra Aerodromes. 
 
Regards 
 

David Alder 

Aerodrome Engineer  
Aerodrome Developments and Airspace Protection 
Air Navigation, Airspace and Aerodromes Branch 
p: 02 6217 1342 m: 0455 051 611  
16 Furzer Street, Phillip ACT 2606 
GPO Box 2005, Canberra ACT 2601 
www.casa.gov.au 

 

 
 

From: Jess Fountain <Jessica.Fountain@planning.nsw.gov.au>  
Sent: Friday, 21 October 2022 11:39 AM 
To: Airspace Protection <Airspace.Protection@casa.gov.au> 
Cc: Sally Munk <Sally.Munk@planning.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: Notice of Exhibition – Woodlawn Advanced Energy Recovery Centre (SSD-21184278) 
 
Dear CASA 
 
The Department of Planning and Environment (Department) has received an Environmental Impact Statement (EIS) 
for the Woodlawn Advanced Energy Recovery Centre (SSD-21184278). 
 
The EIS will be publicly exhibited from Wednesday 26 October 2022 to Tuesday 6 December 2022. 
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The EIS can be viewed on the Department’s Major Projects website at 
https://www.planningportal.nsw.gov.au/major-projects/projects/woodlawn-advanced-energy-recovery-centre from 
Wednesday 26 October 2022. 
 
The Department invites you to advise on the proposal, including advice on recommended conditions by Tuesday 6 
December 2022. 
 
If you have any enquiries, please contact Sally Munk on (02) 9274 6431 or via email at 
sally.munk@planning.nsw.gov.au. 
 
Regards 
 
Jess Fountain 
DA Coordinator 
 

Energy, Resources and Industry Assessments| Department of Planning and Environment 
T 02 9860 1559 | E jessica.fountain@planning.nsw.gov.au 
4PSQ Level 31, 12 Darcy Street, Parramatta NSW 2150 | Locked Bag 5022, Parramatta NSW 2124 
www.dpie.nsw.gov.au 

 

The Department of Planning and Environment acknowledges that it stands on Country which always was and always will be 
Aboriginal land. We acknowledge the Traditional Custodians of the land and waters, and we show our respect for elders past, 
present and emerging. We are committed to providing places in which Aboriginal people are included socially, culturally and 
economically through thoughtful and collaborative approaches to our work. 

 Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail. 
 
IMPORTANT:  
 
This email may contain confidential or legally privileged information and may be protected by copyright. It remains 
the property of the Civil Aviation Safety Authority and is meant only for use by the intended recipient. If you have 
received it in error, please notify the sender immediately by reply email and delete all copies, together with any 
attachments.  


